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The 24 March 2011 meeting of the City of Toronto Planning and Growth Management 
Committee was a big one. At that meeting the Committee voted unanimously to repeal the City’s 
new Comprehensive Zoning By-law 1156-2010 (reported on in our June and September 2010 
issues) - which is subject to no less than 700 OMB appeals - and to request that a new City-
wide zoning by-law be brought forward to that Committee by January 2012.


